[bookmark: _GoBack]From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 08 May 2019 16:27
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 19/00619/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:26 PM on 08 May 2019 from Mr David Farrell.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land East Of The Leys Adderbury 

	Proposal:
	Erection of 3 No dwellings on land east of The Leys, Adderbury 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr David Farrell

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Tinkers Corner, 2 The Leys, Adderbury, Banbury OX17 3ES



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would like to object to the above application on the grounds of the building being inside a conservation area and any proposed development should be outside of it. 

Large vehicles are accessing the water works at the bottom of the lane with a great deal difficulty already. With the requested proposal for building this will cause more damage and disruption.

Building on this land will require severals trees to be felled impacting the local wildlife and environment.
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